From: Kim Dominguez

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 5:16 PM
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: FW: Rezoning of Dara property

From: Cristi Smith <cristism@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 4:35 PM

To: Kim Dominguez <kdominguez@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Rezoning of Dara property

| am a neighbor who lives at 5671 Stow Canyon and want the record to show | am vehemently against the rezoning of
this property to RMD or RHD housing. At a minimum 3 stories is ridiculous. Councilmembers please, please take the time
to visit the property and see for yourselves what a nuisance adding 127 units would do to this otherwise desirable and
peaceful neighborhood. Thank you.

Cristi Smith

Sent from my iPhone



